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To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear DENR (MIMAROPA Region),

Good day.
I am writing this email on behalf of Mr. Arturo Samson and Luningning Samson.
I called so many times to your landline 02-8405-0046 asking for help where to find Ms. Glenda. of the personnel section. 
They give me the other number 0977-1072128. The number answered once and said I can call again by 2 pm today.  After
that, I try for more than 10 calls and no one answers my call.
I am calling just to ask the status of the terminal leave pay of Mr. Arturo Samson. Mrs. Samson asks me for help to call
your office since I am here in Manila. They are not in a good situation and need money right now. 
I am looking forward to hearing from you and please call us back at your earliest convenience. You can contact me at 0917-
556-2958. You can also contact Mrs. Samson at home landline at 043-738-8001.

Thank you very much and more power.

Mario Millera Jr.


